
 

MOTION ON NOTICE: 

Councillor Martin will move a motion and seek a seconder for the matter shown below to facilitate 
consideration by the Council: 

 

‘That Council; 

Requests Administration prepare a report by the end of March on the possibility of commissioning a project to 
research and document the architectural and social history of the City of Adelaide’s Albert Tower Bells, together 
with an estimate of any associated costs.’ 

 

 

ADMINISTRATION COMMENT: 
 

1. A report was commissioned in November 2018 which documents a detailed history of the bells, along with a 
condition audit and cost to repair the bells and surroundings, with works planned in future asset renewal 
projects. 

2. Should the motion be supported, a report will be prepared detailing information from the City Archives, 
Heritage and Infrastructure Teams, with options and associated costs for Council to consider, at its meeting 
on 7 May 2019. 

3. It is assumed that preparation of the report will be undertaken within existing resources in the Archives, 
Heritage and Infrastructure Teams. 

 

- END OF REPORT - 
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